/\ WARNING

The Centers for Disease Control, the U.S. Food
and Drug Administration, state and local health
departments, and other clinical and public health
partners are investigating a national outbreak of

e-cigarette, or vaping, product use associated
lung injury (EVALI).

The Department of Public Health recommends
that people refrain from the use of
all e-cigarette, or vaping, products.
E-cigarettes contain nicotine, an addictive drug.

E-cigarette aerosol can contain
cancer-causing chemicals and other substances
that harm the body.
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